Mr. Stephen L. Joyner
American Association of Physicians' Assistants
Box 2951
Durham, North Carolina 27705

Dear Steve:

As I indicated at the meeting last Saturday when I had the opportunity to speak with you, I am continuing to work for some financial assistance for you and Dick for the Pinehurst meeting this spring. Again I should inform you that the limits will have to be those established by Duke policy i.e., \$16 a day for room plus \$10.50 a day for meals. It will be impossible to cover expenditures beyond that.

Please keep me informed as to your progress with the AAGP and the use of their scientific exhibit area for the booth. Please tell Dr. Dixon that I have applied for the support that he requested through the Duke Foundation and will hear by May 1. If he will need to know sooner than that please have him get in touch with me again.

Hope all is going well with you both there and that you, Steve, are finding this experience a worthwhile and rewarding venture.

With best wishes

Sincerely yours,

D. Robert Howard, M. D.